
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
  
  
  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS TO CONSIDER AMENDMENTS   
TO THE DUCHESNE COUNTY GENERAL PLAN  

  
This notice is given pursuant to Utah Code Section 17-27a-204 and is being mailed to those 
entitled to notice under Utah Code Section 17-27a-204 (2).  
  
Duchesne County intends to consider amendments to its general plan primarily in response to 
recent travel management actions by federal agencies to close public motorized access to federal 
lands and a recent court decision validating state and county vested rights in such roads. 
  
The public and affected entities are invited to review and comment on the draft general plan 
amendments.  The document (Resolution #24-10) will be available from the Community 
Development Department and on the Duchesne County website at:  
https://www.duchesne.utah.gov/your-government-2/county-departments/rename-
02/planningzoning-commission/ in advance of the meetings listed below:  
  
The dates of public hearings in which the draft plan amendments will be considered are:  

  
December 4, 2024 @ 5:00 PM  County Planning Commission and Public Lands 

Committee (recommendation)  
 
December 16, 2024 @ 1:30 PM  Duchesne County Commissioners  

  
All meetings and hearings will be held in the Commission Chambers, Duchesne County 
Administration Building, 734 N Center Street, Duchesne, Utah.  
  
For further information, contact Mike Hyde, Community Development Department, at (435) 
738-1151. Or send comments to:  Duchesne County Planning, P.O. Box 317, Duchesne, Utah 
84021 or email mhyde@duchesne.utah.gov.  Persons needing special accommodations for these 
meetings should call Duchesne County Planning at least 3 days in advance.  
  
Publish:  November 20 & 27, 2024 


